
 
 

UPDATE: Missing Person Located 

February 8, 2021 

UPDATE: Our missing person has been located safely. Thank you to everyone who assisted in the search and 
shared our posts. 

(Original Media Release:) 

Sheriff’s Office Searching for Missing Woman in Aloha Area 

February 8, 2021 

 

On Monday, February 8th, 2021, at approximately 12:15 p.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office 

deputies responded to a report of a missing woman in the Aloha area. Lisa Emery, age 60, reportedly 

left her residence in the 1500 block of SW 172nd Terrace around 10:15 a.m., but after about two hours, 

failed to return home following a trip to Target. 

Ms. Emery may have some medical concerns that may leave her lost or confused. She is described as 

being 5’5” tall and weighs about 240 lbs. She has light brown hair and hazel eyes. She was last seen 

wearing a blue sweater, purple jacket, black tights and black clogs. 

The Washington County Sheriff’s Office Search and Rescue Team is assisting in this search. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.co.washington.or.us/Sheriff/FightingCrime/SpecialResponseTeams/search-and-rescue.cfm

